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We are delighted to formally welcome you and your child to The Warriner School.

This is a very exciting time for all of us, as we prepare to welcome 284 new students into our school
community. We are well aware that you will have lots of unanswered questions and are sure that the
wealth of information contained within this pack will answer most of them. We will also be holding
induction events at the end of June and beginning of July in order to answer any further questions that
you may have but do please feel free to contact us if you have any concerns in the meantime.

Year 7 represents a very important time for our students as it sets the agenda for their next five to seven
years with us. The skills and experiences that they gain over the next twelve months will have a huge
impact on their mind-set, their attitude to learning, and hence their final exam outcomes.

It is ever more critical to us that students settle quickly into our school community. We seek to set the
highest of standards for everyone from their first day here and support our students fully in working

towards meeting them. We care deeply about the wellbeing of all of our students and strive to ensure
that they not only grow academically, but also develop as responsible, caring and happy young adults.

We look forward to our journey together over the coming years with great excitement.

Yours sincerely

D
Dr Annabel Kay Mrs Sharon Nicholls
Executive Headteacher Head of School
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